Dear Customer,

We have important safety information we need to share regarding your purchase of children's sleepwear from Roberta Roller Rabbit.

It has recently come to our attention that some of our previously sold PJs did not conform to the "snugfit" guidelines of the federal flammability standards for children's sleepwear. As it is impossible to test every independent pair of PJs and because your safety, and that of your family, is our highest priority, we have decided to recall the totality of pajamas produced during a certain time period. We are implementing this voluntary recall in full cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC). Please visit <a href="robertarollerrabbit.com/rrrpr">robertarollerrabbit.com/rrrpr</a> or call us toll free at 866-227-6938 to find out if the pajamas you bought are included within the product recall. If you are in possession of a recalled item please discontinue use and follow the recall procedure that is available in the above website and phone number.

We value the trust you have placed in us and are doing everything we can to rectify this situation. Rest assured that the fit of Roberta Roller Rabbit pajamas currently on sale have been appropriately adjusted to reflect the "snug-fit" standards. The material is in compliance and remains unchanged. We hope that you and your family can continue to enjoy the product.

If you have any further questions please contact us at <u>recall@robertafreymann.com</u> or call us toll free at 866-227-6938.

Sincerely,

Roberta Roller Rabbit